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To whom it may concern: 
 

I’m writing this letter to send you my most enthusiastic recommendation of Jacob 

Dinklage for the Masters in Teaching program. I have known Jacob Dinklage since 2017 

and in that time we have organized, taught, and collaborated together countless times in 

multiple countries and a variety of settings.  

I’ve found them to be one of the most genuine and solid people I know. People gravitate to 

their events because their passion for education and the arts is so apparent and moving. They are 

very open minded and have a big heart, which I have personally benefited from on multiple 

occasions.  

It has been my honor to teach alongside Jacob on multiple occasions. Witnessing them 

work with youth of all ages and seeing how they are able to create a unique bond with each individual, is 

one of the most magical things I have ever seen. Every experience has left me inspired. Jacob is the 

first person I go to when I need advice about how to best approach a problem in my own 

teaching. They never fail to enlighten me with an excellent suggestion and creative way to 

approach an activity.  

Jacob is a beacon in our community and I believe they would be an absolute asset to the 

program. I cannot recommend them enough for this. I have never seen anybody with so much passion for 

teaching and learning together. Any person would be lucky to have the opportunity to create 

alongside them, I know I am. Feel free to contact me with any further questions you might have.   

 

 

Sincerely, Teal Farias 


